
 

 

 

 

 

 

Good morning, 

S4/5/6 Prelim Assessment 2024 

I am writing to you again about the Prelim Assessments which take place from Monday 2nd 

December to Friday 13th December. 

Firstly, there have been some updates to the prelim timetable. These have been communicated to 

all pupils via email, and you can also access the updated timetable on our school website. 

Please look through the timetable closely. If there is a conflict, pupils have been asked to speak 

with me, or email me to let me know, and I will provide an alternative assessment time. For those 

pupils who have contacted me already, I will let them know their updated times ahead of this 

weekend. 

Pupils who have Additional Exam Arrangements will receive their timetables from the Support for 

Learning Department. 

I have also emailed all pupils today with practical information about the prelims. This includes: 

-arriving 30 minutes before the assessment start time to be registered 

-wearing full school uniform 

-following all instructions given by both teachers and invigilators 

The prelims are an excellent opportunity for pupils to receive feedback on their progress in 

learning. They are also an opportunity for pupils to experience a final exam environment, and as 

such they are expected to follow the same rules and work in silence under exam conditions. There 

are also important rules to be followed about which items they can bring in the exam hall/to their 

desk. In particular, I would appreciate the support of all parents in speaking to young people about 

the importance of having all mobile phones switched off during exams. Please take time to look 

through the graphics provided by the SQA on the following pages. 

 

Kind regards, 

Kirstin Campbell 

Depute Head Teacher 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


